Bunscoil Naomh Iosaif An Uaimh Co. na Mí

Phone: 046 - 9021989 Fax: 046 - 9073736 Email: jomerps@iol.ie



St. Joseph's Mercy Primary School Navan Co. Meath

18th August 2020

Dear Parents,

I hope that you and your families are all keeping well since I last wrote to you on 31st July.

We are very busy in St. Joseph's with our preparations for the safe and orderly return of all of our pupils on Tuesday, 1st September.

You will see that we have a new area (green ribbon) on our website called 'Arrangements for the Reopening of our School'. We will use this area over the next two weeks to post all of the information you need regarding the re-opening of our school.

As a staff, we have had a number of meetings to discuss the arrangements for re-opening and I had a very detailed meeting with the Parents' Association last Friday. All of the arrangements put in place for our return to school are in line with current health advice. We are aware that the situation is everchanging so please bear with us as we deal with the challenging task of re-opening.

We are looking forward to welcoming all of our pupils back in two weeks on Tuesday, 1st September.

In the meantime, stay safe and enjoy the next two weeks.

Kind regards,

Ann Murphy